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      7th November - PDSA workshops  

 7th November - Bonfire Disco 

 8th November – School Association Meeting at the Vicarage 

 10th November – Festival of Remembrance in Church  

 17th November - School Association Fashion Show 

 23rd November – Individual photographs  

 30th November – Pride Assembly 9:10 in Church 

  

Festival of Remembrance 

Saturday 10 November  

5.30 pm in church. 

All our families are welcome to join us. 

The winners of our poetry competition will read their poems at this special event and 

receive their prizes. 

 

 

 

 

Bonfire Disco! 

Wednesday 7th November 

3:15-4:15 for Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 

4:30-5:30 for Year 3,4,5 and 6. 

 

 

 

 

We will be having workshops 

throughout the day on 7th 

November.  Years 1,2 and 3 

will be learning about the pet 

hospital and Years 4,5 and 6 

will be finding out about 

animal heroes in times of war 

and peace. 
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A big thank you to Leanne Wood who kindly donated a packet of poppy seeds 

to each pupil in school, via Vets 4 Pets.  We will be scattering these amongst 

our trees and thinking about all animal heroes in times of war.  

Thank you to all of you who have filled in and returned your parent 

questionnaire, it was lovely to read the wonderful comments.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 Mrs Scattergood. 

Y4, 5 and 6 had great fun taking part in the Mrs Phelps Workshop on 25th 

October 

“On Thursday we had an amazing visit from a very enthusiastic woman 

called Jennifer.  She went through lots of great stuff to do with drama.  We 

were focussing on the play ‘Matilda’. We played a game, where we tried to 

get as close as possible to somebody pretending to be Miss Trunchbull, 

without her spotting us!  We also wrote a poem about the choky and learnt 

a song called ‘Revolting Children’.   Emily W 

 

“During Blue Class Egyptian Day, we all dressed 

up wonderfully as Egyptians. The first thing we 

did was choose our Egyptian names.  In groups 

we baked our very own Egyptian bread which 

turned out crunchy and delicious.  We learnt how 

to write our names in hieroglyphics (which many 

of us found tricky) and we even mummified a 

tomato.  Finally, we ended the day with an 

Egyptian feast with a variety of Egyptian foods 

such as beans, fruits and herbs.  We had a 

brilliant day!” 

Olivia O 


